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ICCA Announces Officers for 2019-2020 

The International Corrugated Case Association (ICCA) Board of Directors elected officers for the 2019 – 
2020 term at their Board of Directors Meeting held May 23, 2019 at The Breakers in Palm Beach, Florida. 
Chairman Tom Hassfurther from Packaging Corporation of America (PCA) and Second Vice Chairman 
Michael Lefave of Kruger Packaging LP will remain in their positions.  Jan Klingele, Chief Executive Officer 
of Kingele Papierwerka GmbH, was elected to First Vice Chairman.   

The next election of officers will occur during the Association’s Board of Directors Meeting in May 2020. 
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